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17 October 2013  
File No. 39048-000 
 
 
Mr. Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Health Care Services Agency 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250 
Alameda, California 94502 
 
Subject: Quarterly Summary Report of Fill Activities for the Busch Pit 
  Former Hanson Aggregate Facility 
  3000 Busch Road 
  Pleasanton, California 
 
Dear Mr. Wickham: 
 
This letter provides a summary of third quarter (7/1/13 to 9/30/13) Busch Pit grading activities 
performed at the Former Hanson Aggregates (Hanson) Radum Facility at 3000 Busch Road in 
Pleasanton, California. 
 
Between 25 and 26 July 2013, approximately 3,000 cubic yards of fill was placed and compacted at the 
former Busch Pit area. The grading of this area was performed in accordance with plans titled “Grading 
& Drainage Plan of SMP 31-36 for Area B,” prepared by Kier & Wright Civil Engineers, dated May 
2013. The borrow source was from the nearby on-site soil stockpile, which was previously sampled, 
analyzed, and reported in a document titled “Environmental On-Site Stockpile Sampling Results, 
Former Hanson Aggregate Facility, 3000 Busch Road, Pleasanton, California,” prepared by Haley & 
Aldrich, dated 17 July 2012. The 17 July 2012 report was submitted to Alameda County Environmental 
Health (ACEH) on 23 July 2012 and ACEH issued a response letter titled “Soil Sampling Results for 
Backfilling Activities at the Busch Pit, SLIC Case RO0002952 and GeoTracker Global ID 
SL0600101555, Hanson Aggregate Radum Plant, 3000 Busch Road, Pleasanton, CA 94566,” which 
indicated that ACEH had no objection to the use of the material as backfill material within the Busch 
Pit. 
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